
The  Prinz  Law  Office
Announces  Opening  of  Orange
County Office
The Prinz Law Office is pleased to announce the opening of a
new San Diego Office.  To read the press release on our
announcement, please click on the link below:

The  Prinz  Law  Office  Announces  Opening  of  Orange  County
Office.

The  Prinz  Law  Office
Announces  the  Opening  of  a
new San Diego Office
The Prinz Law Office is pleased to announce the opening of its
new San Diego office.   To read the press release issued by
the firm on the announcement, please see here: The Prinz Law
Office Press Release on Opening of San Diego Office.
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